
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Faulkner County will be accepting sealed bids on two 2022 Pickup Trucks.  

Bid specifications and Submittal forms may be obtained from the Faulkner County 

Judge’s Office. Bids will be accepted until 9:00 am on December 22, 2022 at which time 

they will be opened at the Faulkner County Judge’s Office, located at 801 Locust Street 

Conway AR, 72034. Faulkner County reserves the right to accept or reject any or all 

bids placed and waive formalities. 

Bids should be submitted in total including taxes, for the price to be paid by Faulkner 

County, minus value to be offered on trade-ins presently owned by Faulkner County. 

Direct questions and requests for clarifications related to this bid to Mark Ledbetter at  

501-450-4930 or Mark.Ledbetter@faulknercounty.org . 

Bids may be mailed to: 

Faulkner County Judge’s Office 
Attn: 2022 Pickup Trucks Bid 
801 Locust Street 
Conway AR, 72034 
 
This information is also available on our website at www.faulknercounty.org/business/rfp 

 

The Faulkner County Road Department paid $________ for this publication. 

 

The Faulkner County Judge’s Office paid $________ for this publication. 

 


